




















From: Solaimanian, Jamal
To: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: Permit renewal 4908-WR-1
Date: Monday, March 13, 2017 1:33:10 PM
Attachments: 4908-WR-1 renewal application.pdf

 
 

Jamal Solaimanian, Ph.D., P.E.
Engineering Supervisor
Office of Water Quality, ADEQ
501-682-0620
jamal@adeq.state.ar.us
 

From: Kathy Bartlett [mailto:kathy@aquatechsys.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2017 1:27 PM
To: Solaimanian, Jamal
Subject: Permit renewal 4908-WR-1
 
 
 
Dr. Solaimanian
 
Attached is the paperwork for the renewal application for 4908-WR-1.  Please forward to the
necessary department for processing for me.  Thank you for your assistance
 
Regards
 
 
Kathryn Bartlett
Internal Operations Manager
NWA Utility Services, Inc
www.nwautilityservices.com
Direct: 479-530-5926
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